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Langner’s Lessons Update 
 

 

 

 

 

11.29.22 

Hi Everyone, 

 I hope you had a wonderful Thanksgiving and are enjoying the beginning of this Holiday Season. 

Here are some upcoming, important dates regarding Langner’s Lessons. 

o On December 1, the link for the February Private Lesson Signup will be posted on the 

website around 6:00am. There will not be a signup on January 1 for private lessons as 

Langner’s Lessons will be closed most of March for a family vacation and then for Spring 

Break. 

o The January/February Water Club Signup will be posted on the website on December 1. 

o January’s Signs By Tomorrow Level 1 Scholarship forms are due by Thursday, December 

8, 2022. 

o On December 13, the link for the January Group Lesson Signup will be posted on the 

website.  

Unfortunately, the January/February session of Water Club will be the Club’s last session and 

will not continue after Spring Break. Thank-you to all of those who have been involved in that part of 

Langner’s Lessons. It’s been a boat-load of fun! And a sincere Thank-You to Amber, Drew and the other 

coaches who have helped on deck. 

When you get a chance, please check out my website at www.langnerslessons.com. You should 

be able to find all the Langner’s Lesson’s information on the site - including the links to Signup Genius.  

I know it early, but best wishes for a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays. May health, 

happiness and safe travels be in everyone’s future! 

  

  

 

See you at the pool, 

Jamie 

http://www.langnerslessons.com/

